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Declet flo. 50-002 '

University of Michigan
ATTil: Dr. Ronald F. fleming, Director

flichigan Memorial - Phoenix Project
3030 phoenix Femorial Laboratory
Ann Arbor, MI 48109-2100

Dear Dr. Fleming:

This refers to the inspection conducted by liessrs. A. Dunlop, Jr. and C. Cox
of this office on December 16, 1991 through January 9,1992, of activities at
the University of Michigan ford fluclear Reactor authorized by NRC Operating
License No. R-PE and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. G. Cook of
your staff via a telephone call on January 9,1992, at the conclusion of the
inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifit.s areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

During this inspection, certain of your activities appeared to be in
violation of flRC requircments. However, as described in the enclosed
inspection report, the violation was categorized at Severity Level V and'

it is not t .g cited because the criteria in Section V.A of the " General
Statement . Policy and Procedure for NRC Enforcement Action," (Enfortement
Policy,10 CFR Part ?, Appendix C (1991), were satisfied.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter anc' the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

.co-
9201270221 920117 L. R t 6reger, Chief

ADOCK 0500 2 Reactor Programs DranchgDR

Enclosure: Inspection Re
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Dr. Ililliam Vernetson, Director
of Nuclear facilities ,,|
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